
From: Linda Seward  
Sent: 03 November 2022 09:43 
To: Planning 
Subject: For the attention of Sam Fitzpatrick 
 
Dear Mr Fitzpatrick, 
 
I live across the street from this project and have not received a letter about 
this application. In addition, the single notice on my street (photograph below) 
is wrong. The red outline does not encompass the entire application. I feel that 
there should be many more notices for this project as it is so huge and all 
encompassing for the neighbourhood. 
 
I believe this means that you need to extend the period of time for responding 
to this application as no one who lives in the immediate vicinity knows 
anything about it. 
 
My number is 0207 586 3382. 
 
Or please reply to this email. Another neighbour and I have been trying to 
telephone you without getting any response. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Linda Seward 
47 Kingstown Street 
London NW1 8JP 
 



 
 


